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May 23, 2022
CERTIFIED MAIL

Hillel High, L.L.C Chana Friedman

6789 N. Green Bay Ave. 3075 N Lake Dr.
Glendale, WI 53209 Milwaukee, W1 53211

RI:  Resolution relating to a Certificate of Appropriateness for a rear yard pergola at 3075 N.
Lake Drive, in the North Lake Drive Historic District, for Chana Friedman and Hillel High,
LLC.

Dear Applicants:
You recently submitted an application for the above listed Certificate of Appropriateness.
A public hearing has been scheduled for Monday, July 11th at 3:00 p.m. in City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Room

301-B to determine whether or not to grant the requested Certificate of Appropriateness. If you have any questions
relating to the hearing process, please contact Linda Elmer at 414-286-2231.

Sincerely,

City Hall « Room 205 « 200 E, Wells St. + Milwaukee, W1 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3458 « www.milwaukee.govicityclerk
Member: Internationat Institute of Municipal Glerks mu'w\u/xes




